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Welcome to the September Gazette 
 

As summer begins to wind down and the crisp air of autumn starts to arrive, we’re 

excited to welcome a new season full of cozy moments, colourful leaves & plenty of 

activities to enjoy together. 

 

September Birthdays 
 

20th – David Woodward 

 
General News 

 
Due to Heather and Kate’s hard work and dedication, Winash has been awarded the 

GSF (Gold Standards Framework) accreditation.  

This is a nationally recognised mark of excellence in end-of-life care.    

 

Heather & Kate will be attending the GSF awards in Birmingham in September – 

 have a lovely time ladies! 

 

 
Staff 

 
Some exciting staff news from Olivia, who shared the exciting news that she is 

pregnant & expecting in February 2026! How exciting, congratulations, Olivia! 

 

Andrew will be leaving us this month to go back to Uni, we wish him all the best of luck 

in his studies, it’s been lovely having you & hopefully we’ll see you in the Christmas 

holidays. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your September Diary: 
 

2nd – Baking with Amy O & Jeanette 

9th – World Sudoku Day 

11th – Baptist Church Visit 

16th – DD’s Footcare 

21st – World Alzheimer's Day 

22nd – Autumn officially begins 

25th – MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 2pm – 4pm 

 
                  

Activities – General 
 

Hopefully you’ve been able to meet our lovely new Activities Coordinator, Amy O.  

Amy also has experience in care, so as well as activities, she will also be carrying out 

some care for one shift per week. 

 

Mary is on holiday, so she won’t be in, in September. We look forward to seeing her 

when she gets back & hope she has a lovely time away. 

 

Save the date! 

Residents Christmas Party Wednesday 3rd December 

 4pm to 7pm 

We’d love to see you there! 

 

Reminders 

A quick reminder to please don’t throw away medicine pots, they can be reused and 

recycled, thank you.  

Maintenance 
 
 

Thank you all for your cooperation while the lift was out of action, we apologise for the 

lift being out of action for longer than we initially thought.  

Please inform Heather or Emma if you have any maintenance concerns/issues. 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 


